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16th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

 
Reception Apple Crumble Making 

Thursday 22nd September 
 

As part of our topic on Autumn Reception will be taking part in a cooking lesson with our Catering Manager, 
Mrs Probert On Thursday 22nd September 2022.  We will be making an apple crumble for you, the children 
are very excited about this activity and look forward to sharing their bakes with you. Who knows, we could 
have a future star baker in our midst! 
 
All packaging/ingredients including allergens will be emailed to parents before Thursday. 
 
If you would prefer that your child did not take part in this cooking activity, please let Miss Harrington or 
the school office know by Tuesday 20th September, likewise if your child has any allergies we are not 
already aware of, please inform the Miss Harrington or the school office. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 


